
     Community Affairs Committee 
March 1, 2022 Johnsburg Village Hall 

DRAFT 
 
In attendance:  
Chairman: Beth Foreman 
Staff: Vinny Lamontagna, Beckey Kijak 
Committee (Parks & Fields): Laurie Adeszko, Jeff Buff, Scott Diedrich, Cherri Dory and 
Aubrey Wuchter 
 
Meeting started: 6:00pm  
 
 

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Approval of 
Minutes 
 
 
 
Old Business  
 
 
New Business 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chairmen 
Report 
 
 
 
Adjournment 

Minutes from the February 1, 2022 meeting were approved with a 
motion by Committee Member (Events) Fouke and second by 
Committee Member Diedrich. All present voted aye, noted February 
was a combined Events and Park/Fields meeting 
 
Monarch Pledge – Mr. Lamontagna provided an update regarding 
submission to The National Wildlife Federation. 
 
Event Calendar- Mr. Lamontagna provided the committee with a 
calendar of the events for the upcoming year to establish dates.  
 
Parks & Facility- The committee discussed the Hickory Way 
outcropping and pond. Further discussion developed regarding aerator 
and proposed ideas for improvement. Committee members continued 
to review proposed flyer and adding additional comments for age 
brackets, prize groups, registrations options and fees. Research to be 
completed and quote for a comprehensive plan for Hickory Way Park 
and Fishing Pond for further development. 
 
Field Use agreement was published to all travel leagues from past 
request and ongoing update will continue into coming months. 
Committee discussed the Agreement and moving forward with 
enforcement if continued damage or lack of maintenance continues as 
outline in proposed agreement to said travel organization, 
 
Discussion developed regarding large purchase improvements via 
equipment at Hiller Park and Sunnyside Memorial regarding Weather 
Sirens and Alarms. Comments were expressed between different 
available vendors and options between for future expansion. Regarding 
Hickory Way, fellow committee member expressed possible source with 
some fabrication needed to ensure operation. 
 
Chair/Trustee Foreman commented on the Easter Egg Hunt that will 
take place April 16th and the update of reach to other organizations. 
Provided additional update of recent reach to JABA members to 
collaborate further on ongoing Village events. 
 
Committee member Buff moved to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  



TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

 
 
 
Next Meeting 

Committee member Adeszko. All committee members present voted 
aye. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 6:59p.m 
 
Next Committee meeting will be held Tuesday, April 5, 2022.  

 


